Alateen Coordinator Report May, 2024
We had FRESH trainings in January, February and 2 in March. We have had such a great turnout and more people wanting to be trained so we have added another training in May, on May 9 at 6:30 PM. We have one new Alateen meeting already started in District 12 and another new meeting that will be starting.
District 13 also has a new meeting. I just found out that District 3 just got approved for a new meeting as well.
District 9 is donating a case of A day at a time and Courage to be me books to the new meetings. I emailed all the District Reps because someone had not updated their website with the new contact information for panel 64. I think everything has now been updated.
I have had many phone calls about starting new Alateen meetings.
I have great hope that Alateen in person is back and will get stronger and stronger!!
Judy Area 9 Alateen Coordinator
